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A warm welcome back to all our children and families after the half-term
break. We hope you had a wonderful week and we are looking forward to an
exciting term in the lead up to Christmas!  

WELCOME BACK

PARENTS’ EVENING
Our first Parents’ Evening nights of
the year will take place on Tuesday
5th and Wednesday 6th November.

You can book slots with class teachers
on either night via our school website.
We are looking forward to meeting
with you and sharing the many
successes of our children with you. 

EVENT REGISTRATION | ourladys
(aspullourladys.wigan.sch.uk)

CLASS ASSEMBLIES
We were treated to fabulous
assemblies from our Key Stage 1
classes in the first half term. 
This half term, it is our Key Stage 2
classes who will be taking the lead and
a reminder of the dates can be found
below:

Tuesday 5th November - Year 4
Tuesday 12th November - Year 6
Tuesday 19th November - Year 5
Tuesday 26th November - Year 3

PARENT WORKSHOPS
A reminder of our Maths Parent Workshops which we will be hosting this week in
Key Stage 1, Lower Key Stage 2 and Upper Key Stage 2.  This is an opportunity
for us to share focus areas and give tips and advice on how to support your
child at home.
The workshops will take place in the classroom and will start at 9:05am.

EYFS and KS1 - Tuesday 29th October
Year 3 and 4 - Wednesday 30th October

Year 5 and 6 - Thursday 31st October
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THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT
MR A CREGAN

HEADTEACHER

Please can we ask that school
dinners are ordered in advance
of the school day or week, if
possible. This will ensure Angela
and the team are fully prepared
for each meal and can order
appropriately. Thank you.

Just before half term, we shared our
first Safeguarding Bulletin of the
year. 
We are again urging all of our families
to keep a close eye on your child’s
engagement with apps such as TikTok
and WhatsApp, to ensure safety online
and a full awareness of your child’s
online footprint. 

WHATSAPP SCHOOL DINNERS

A gentle reminder of recent changes to
attendance regulations from the Department of
Education. This means increased scrutiny and
accountability for all on school attendance and
it is more important than ever to ensure we work
together to ensure high levels of attendance.  
Please do get in touch if you ever have any
concerns with this, we are more than happy to
support. 

ATTENDANCE

ALL SAINTS MASS
On Friday 1st November, we will be
celebrating mass with Fr. Kevin in the
school hall at 11am. 
Year 5 will be leading the mass this
week and the Teams information to
join online can be found below. All are
welcome! 

Meeting ID: 315 509 526 792
Passcode: TNzBsh

STAFF UPDATE
We are delighted to welcome back
Miss Muscroft to our staff team.
Some of you may remember Miss
Muscroft in a previous spell here at
Our Lady’s and we are very excited
for her to start with us this half
term. Miss Muscroft will be
supporting classes across both Key
Stages in her new role. 

“All it takes is one good person to
restore hope”
Pope Francis

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
A quick note with regards
to after-school clubs. A
separate letter will follow
with this half term’s offer.

Clubs will begin w/b 11th
November.


